March 26, 1970

Archie M. Speir
Drawer 40
Artesia, New Mexico 83210

Re: Shut-in well
Dear Sir:
We note from recent production reports that the subject
well has not been producing. Therefore, unless notified
otherwise by Form C-127, the well involved will receive no

allowable beginning May, 1970.

Cave
Cave Pool Unit $#39-A, 7-17S-29E

Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

R. L. Stamets
RLS: jw



